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Guru Purnima

Guru Purnima is celebrated on the full moon day (Purnima) in the Hindu month 

Ashadha. This day has immense importance in the Indian culture as a guru paves 

a way for his disciples to live a fruitful life. An individual lives a happy and 

prosperous life because of the skills learnt from his guru. 

To let the students understand the importance of guru in their life, this festival was 

celebrated in our campus. On this auspicious day, the campus was decorated with 

flowers. All the students have offered their love and respect towards their teachers 

and took their blessings.



Children offering prayers and chanting mantras



Field Trip

Field trips are part of the learning experience. They are planned as an extension of 

the classroom curriculum. An outing helps the students to relax and experience 

many new things when they visit different places.

In our continued effort to be good citizens, students of Spring Board Academy 

visited Good Samartin children home in Tanuku on 13thJuly, 2018. All the students 

were excited and curious regarding the visit. Students were happy to distribute 

clothes and food to the children living in the orphanage. Students experienced the 

joy in sharing and caring.



Helping hands at children home



Independence Day

Independence day is celebrated every year on 15th of August. India’s 

Independence Day is of great significance for the people of India as India got 

freedom from the British rule after long years of slavery.

Students and teachers of Spring Board Academy, Tanuku hoisted the national flag 

in the new ground. Children were dressed in traditional attire and showcased iconic 

moments to remember freedom fighters. As part of the celebrations, the school 

management conducted Karate event. The celebrations concluded with the 

distribution of chocolates.



Children dressed as freedom fighters Flag hoisting

Karate event



Student Cabinet Elections

Election was held for head boy(from Grade IX), head girl(from Grade IX), deputy 

head boy(from Grade VII), deputy head girl(from Grade  VIII), CCA coordinator 

(from Grade VI) and sports coordinator(from Grade IX). Prior announcement was 

made by Head of Telugu department who was the election commissioner.

Children participated with great enthusiasm. Initially, participants had filled in their 

nomination applications and were allotted the names of famous missiles and army 

symbols. Later, students had campaigned by visiting different classes. The names 

of elected candidates were announced on August 25, in the assembly. Principal 

congratulated the elected candidates and assigned their duties.



Voting and Canvassing for the Student 
Cabinet Elections



Telugu Bhasha Dinotsavam

Language is the medium to communicate ,to share and express one’s feelings. 

Telugu Bhasha Dinotsavam was celebrated to commemorate the birth anniversary  

of Sri Gidugu Rama Murthy, who was born on 29th August ,1863.

All the students gathered to celebrate this auspicious day with great excitement. 

Children delivered speeches, performed dance and recited Telugu poems. HOD of 

Telugu department and the Principal explained the importance of Telugu language 

to the children. 



Students participated in activities and delivered speeches in Telugu



Clay Act

Every child needs experiences that match his or her developmental 

level. Manipulating a piece of clay develops the child’s large and small muscles. 

Clay play fosters eye-hand coordination.

Soft clay is receptive and responsive to all kinds of emotional expression. Clay is 

so fascinating that few children worked for long periods than others. Children 

made vegetables, fruits and different shapes out of clay. 



Kids made different shapes using clay 



Parent Bonding

The main idea of celebrating this day was to develop a healthy relation between 

parents and the child. We invited all the parents with rose flowers. We made the 

parents understand the importance of spending time with their child. Most of the 

parents participated and enjoyed the event.

Parents and students participating in hand print activity



Raksha Bandhan

Raksha Bandhan is one of the most endearing way to celebrate the bond between 

a brother and a sister. Raksha Bandhan was celebrated with enthusiasm and zeal 

on 25th August, 2018. Students were familiarized with the customs and rituals 

followed on the day of Raksha Bandhan. 

Pre-school girls tied rakhi’s to their brothers in the school. The school not only 

succeeded in catalyzing the feeling of love, care and affection but also taught 

students about our tradition.



Girls Tied Rakhis to Boys 
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